
I have scanned the receipt for the monitors I bought for Centro Pastoral 

Social Cristo Obrero, AKA as the women's center of Ezequiel Montes. 

Please forward that to the treasurer of Space Center Rotary.  The Rotary 

Club of Greenway - River Oaks delivered 10 computers and monitors and 

several printers to Rio Bravo, Mexico on September 22nd.  They will be 

shipped to the Rotary Club of Ezequiel Montes, Queretaro, Mexico where they 

will be given to the women's center.  The computers were gathered from 

Rotarians in District 5890 and were picked up and delivered to Compudopt by 

the Rotary Club of Greenway - River Oaks.  I am not sure how many computers 

we received, but probably 30 to 40.  Compudopt cleaned everything off the 

hard drives and then refurbished the computers and gave us back 10 for the 

Women's Center. I also received some printers which were donated also to the 

women's center.  Lastly, Space Center Rotary Club donated $1,000 to buy 

monitors for these computers.  We were able to buy 8 monitors with this 

money and they were delivered along with the computers and printers. 

 

Rotarians, Joe Teas, Alex Gabriles, Paul Ralph and I drove the computers to 

Rio Bravo from Houston on September 22nd.  I would put the value of the 

computers, monitors and printers to be $4,000.  Thanks for everyone's help 

in this endeavor and Having been to Ezequiel Montes twice in the past couple 

of years.  I know these computers will make a big difference in the lives of 

the women served by El Centro Pastrol Social Cristo Obrero in Ezequiel 

Montes.   

 

I would like to thank all those that helped in this project, especially Joe 

Teas, Veronica Harford and Space Center Rotary.  All the best! 

 

Yours in Rotary, 

 

Jack 

 

Jack Wallace 

 


